
WARNING 
AQUATIC PESTICIDE IN USE 

Due to aquatic herbicide use in Burr Pond with SePRO ProcellaCOR 
EC (active ingredient florpyrauxifen-benzyl), authorized under 
Aquatic Nuisance Control Permit #2769-ANC-C, the following 
advisory water use recommendations are in effect for the entire lake 
and outlet stream.  
 

LAKE WATER ADVISORY USE RECOMMENDATIONS 

● It is recommended there be NO USE of Burr Pond 
waters and water from the outlet stream FOR 
ANY PURPOSE including boating, fishing, 
swimming, domestic (household) use or 
irrigation, the day of treatment on: 

  Tuesday, July 9, 2024, beginning at 9 am 

● It is recommended swimming/wading, boating, fishing and domestic 
(household) use to resume on: 

  Wednesday, July 10, 2024, beginning at 9 am 

● It is recommended USE of water from Burr Pond FOR IRRIGATION PURPOSES 
including for watering lawns, trees, or other plants may resume on: 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024, beginning at 9 am or earlier based on sampling 
results, please refer to the website below for results 

Please refer to www.solitudelakemanagement.com/vermont for additional 
information and updated water use advisories and recommendations. 
Bottled water is available upon request by the Burr Pond Association (contact information below) to any 
person restricted from using its domestic water supply for drinking or food or drink preparation.  Any person 
who chooses to ignore these use advisories does so at their own risk.  

For additional information contact:
Marc Bellaud 
SŌLitude Lake Management 
590 Lake Street 
Shrewsbury, MA 01545 
Office: 508-865-1000 

Trish Bertino 
Burr Pond Association 
127 Appleseed Rd 
Sudbury, VT 05733 
Phone: 802-273-2921 

Olin Reed 
Dept. of Environmental Conservation 
1 National Life Drive 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
Phone: 802-490-6199 

http://www.solitudelakemanagement.com/vermont

